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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

The Nitrate Picture Show Film Festival 

 

Burlington, VT: March 29, 2015  
 
The Vermont International Film Foundation is thrilled to offer an exclusive excursion to a new and 

unique four-day film festival – The Nitrate Picture Show at George Eastman House’s vintage and 

renovated Dryden Theater in Rochester, NY. This is a special event to celebrate VTIFF’s 30th 

anniversary.   

The Nitrate Picture Show will present the rare opportunity to see vintage 35mm nitrate prints, glowing on 

the silver screen, from the collection of George Eastman House and other international archives. 

Travel will be in a comfortable vehicle with driver, accompanied by a film scholar and the cost includes 

travel, accommodation, festival pass, and some meals.  Seats are very limited. Deadline for joining is 

April 13. Detailed information at http://vtiff.org/events/nitrate-picture-show/ 

 
 

The Vermont International Film Foundation (VTIFF) is a cultural non-profit organization whose 

mission is to enrich the community through film. VTIFF operates year-round and showcases community 

film screenings, supports programming like the Global Roots Series, the Burlington Film Society and 

VTIFF For Schools, as well as supporting Vermont filmmakers. VTIFF celebrates its 30th anniversary in 

2015. The largest program of the Foundation is the annual Vermont International Film Festival, best 

known for featuring groundbreaking and independent films from around the world and Vermont. The 

festival also includes the Vermont Filmmakers’ Showcase™, the largest juried selection of Vermont-



   
   
made films. The 2015 festival runs October 23rd -November 1st 2015, at Main Street Landing Performing 

Arts Center, and The BCA Center. More information at www.vtiff.org.  
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